
September 8, 2014 

 

The Wabash County Board of Commissioners met in regular session in the 
Wabash County Courthouse on Monday, September 8, 2014.  Chairman Scott E. 

Givens called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m. with three members present: 
Givens, Brian K. Haupert and Barry J. Eppley.  The proceedings of the meeting 

were recorded by Wabash County Auditor Linda Conrad.  The minutes of the 
September 2, 2014 meeting were reviewed.  Eppley made a motion to approve the 
minutes as written.  Haupert seconded the motion; it passed by a 3-0 vote.  

 
 
John Martin, County Highway Superintendent stated the Highway department 

has completed 53 miles of chip and seal. 
 

 
Sheriff Bob Land, reported the Wabash County Jail currently has 87 inmates with 
25 inmates at the Miami County Jail. Last week, there were 6 transports and 15 

bookings. The peak population was 93.   
 

 
Keith Walters, County EMA Director stated the EMA assisted with traffic control 
over the weekend for the storm which brought down some trees, two 5-K runs and 

the Roann Parade. 
 
 

Steve Downs, County Attorney was present with no report. 
 

 
Linda Conrad, Wabash County Auditor presented; the payroll claims and 
allowance docket for 9/02/2014. 

 
 
Jack Krouse, Construction Control, Inc. presented a letter to the Commissioner’s 

in regards to the jail storage expansion. Two quotes were received but more 
information is needed before the contract can be awarded. Krouse will return in a 

week with his recommendation. 
 
 

With no other business to come before the Board of Commissioners the meeting 
was adjourned.  The commissioners will meet on Monday, September 15, 2014 in 

the commissioners’ room on the second floor of the Wabash County Courthouse. 
 
Also present: Wabash Plain Dealer, Joe Slacian and Wabash County Highway, Phil Adams. 
 

  
 


